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I absolutely support In-Person voting, requiring Voter ID confirming citizenship, 

generally doing away with mail-in voting and restoring election integrity in Oregon.  

 

As a lifelong Oregon resident and voter, I am constantly worried about our election 

process. I often worry that my vote may not count, or the validation process may 

have problems. If I appear in person, show my ID, and cast my vote - then there is no 

doubt that I was the person that cast my vote. Currently a little over half of registered 

Oregon voters even vote, which leaves the unused ballots ripe for harvesting 

fraudulently to sway the elections in the current mail-in method. With very little data a 

person can request and print their own ballot at home for a person who has not 

voted. This process can be automated by technology or swamped by groups that 

have special interests.  

 

Our Oregon elections are NOT secure, and the Oregon DMV issues that have 

caused many ineligible voters to be registered as voters does not sit well with me.  

 

We need voter integrity in Oregon. I would even be ok with a provision allowing for 2-

3 days of in-person voting leading up to and including election day, to provide some 

flexibility. 

 

Mail in voting is NOT secure. I consider anyone in favor of keeping the mail-in voting 

to be in favor of election fraud, anyone opposing in-person also in favor of election 

fraud.  

Enough is ENOUGH! 


